, Oregon

Kate Brown, Governor

February 4, 2021

BY EMAIL

Qwest Corporation, dba CenturyLink QC
Robyn Crichton
Robyn.m.crichton@centurylink.com

RE: Advice No. 2157

Public Utility Commission
201 High St SE Suite 100
Salem, OR 97301-3398

Mailing Address: PO Box 1088
Salem, OR 97308-1088
503-373-7394

{

Staff of the Oregon Public Utility Commission reviewed the sheets in the filing docketed
as ADV 1218. A receipted copy of the acknowledged sheet(s) in your advice filing is attached.

/sl Nolan Moser

Nolan Moser

Chief Administrative Law Judge
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
503-689-3622



Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC

P.U.C. OREGON NO. 33 SECTION 5
EXCHANGE AND 5th Revised Sheet 184
NETWORK SERVICES Cancels 4th Revised Sheet 184

5. EXCHANGE SERVICES

i DIRECTORY SERVICES
7.1 LISTING SERVICES
G. Rates and Charges (Cont’d)

5
5

2. Listing Rates and Charges

NONRECURRING MONTHLY

UsocC CHARGE RATE
* Nonpublished Telephone
Number Service, each NPU $5.00 $2.65 (I)
* Nonlisted Telephone
Number Service, each
- Residence NLT 5.00 0.35
- Business NLT 5.00 0.35 M

11 The monthly rate for Nonlisted Telephone Number Service reflected on
February 1, 2019 under Advice No. 2147 was not implemented. The business
rate remains at the $0.35 rate that was in effect prior to that date.

Received
FitmgCenter
Advice No. 2157 DEC 14 2020
Issued by Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC Effective: February 1, 2021

By Chantel Bosworth, Government Operations, Director
OR2021-01
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